
 

August 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

Christian Brothers Academy is continuing its partnership with Follett Virtual Bookstores to 

provide textbooks for the 2019/20 school year.   

 

Books will be available beginning on August 7th, 2019 on www.cbalincroftnj.bkstr.com, 

our “virtual” bookstore website.  We encourage you to sign up for the bookstore email 
mailing list so you can receive notification direct from Follett when books become available.  

You may sign up today at www.cbalincroftnj.bkstr.com/email . 

 

Follett is the preferred place to find your books.  CBA has worked with them to source and 

stock the exact edition of the books that will be used in your son’s classes so they are the best 
source for correct book information.  You may, however, use other sources to purchase school 

books if you choose. 

 

Book Options 

 The virtual bookstore offers new books along with money-saving used books.  

Textbook rental is also available on selected titles.  Rental books are typically half the 

price of purchasing a new edition.  A limited number of books may also be available in 

digital format—reference Digital Textbooks on the website where available. 

 

Fast Delivery 

 Follett ships all orders from their warehouse the same or next business day via FedEx.  

Expedited shipping options are also available, but for those hoping to purchase used 

books, it is best to order early.  Free shipping will be available on orders placed 

between August 7th and August 13th, 2019. 

 

Customer Service 

 If you require assistance ordering or have a question with your order, you may call 

Follett’s Customer Service Line at 877-827-2665.  Returns are accepted 30 days from 

your order date or 30 days from the start of classes, whichever is later.  Additional 

information is available on their website or by calling Follett at 877-827-2665.  

 

Please take note of the following: 

 To purchase books, use the courses listed in your “19-20 Course List” that was included 
in your August mailing.  This list includes all of your son’s 2019-2020 courses as of 

http://www.cbalincroftnj.bkstr.com/
http://www.cbalincroftnj.bkstr.com/email


 

July 20, 2019; if your son made any course changes, including those associated with a 

summer math course, after July 20, 2019, please adjust this list accordingly.  

 You will not receive a book bill in the mail from CBA.  Your son will receive his State 

Loan Textbooks on student Orientation day, September 5th, 2019.    

 If your son is registered in a course that is not listed on the Follett site or if he is 

registered in a course for which there are no texts listed on the site, then he will 

receive a state-loan textbook(s) for that course at student orientation, or his 

teacher has made special arrangements. 

 A complete list of courses that use state-loan textbooks can be found on the CBA 

website in the Read Only folder. 

 Please do not purchase books unless you are certain your son will be taking the 

particular course associated with that book. 

 The CBA bookstore will not carry books for sale. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Brother Timothy Ahern, F.S.C. 

 


